
 

 

 

Dear Parent,  

As your school recently participated in REIM Internet Safety Workshops, we are offering all parents 
the opportunity to come to our ‘Bring Your Own Devices Internet Safety Workshop’ in Armagh 
Business Park on Monday 19th December…just in time for Christmas!  

We are constantly being asked by parents after our Internet Safety Workshops “Will you come home 
with me and set up parental controls on my childs device?” We would love to be able to go home 
with each and every one of you, but unfortunately that’s not possible.  This event is our way of trying 
to reach at least some of you! 

We are inviting all parents to come along so we can help set up controls on your children’s devices 
and our experts will give you some helpful tips and hints to keep their children safe online while they 
work!  

We would love you to come along and join us.  We are charging a £10.00 entry fee with all proceeds 
going to Simon Community NI.   

 

Please contact us on 07703755141 to book your slot.  We look forward to seeing you on the night. 

Kind regards and Happy Christmas from 

 


